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				PSNC has now changed its name to Community Pharmacy England, with a strengthened commitment to championing pharmacies and engaging with the sector. This newsletter is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.







		




			In this update: Introducing Community Pharmacy England; We want to hear from you; Funding and Negotiations Webinar; HMRC guidance on Locums; Dispensing and Supply updates.







			Introducing Community Pharmacy England 
PSNC has become Community Pharmacy England, with a strengthened commitment to championing community pharmacies and engaging with the sector.
Community pharmacies are under immense pressures and need a strong and powerful voice to represent them to Government and the NHS. We are that voice, and we are currently working hard through the negotiations on the Primary Care Access Plan to make the most of the associated £645m investment in the sector.







		Read more 




		




			Survey: Tell us how you want to engage with Community Pharmacy England  
As part of the wider changes in how we work and influence on your behalf, we have produced a new engagement strategy and would like to hear your views on how our plans would work best for you

Please complete the survey







		




			Watch the recording of our recent funding and negotiations webinar
Earlier this month Community Pharmacy England Chief Executive, Janet Morrison, hosted a webinar for pharmacy owners (our members). 

This was an opportunity to hear your views about the Government’s Primary Care Access Plan, and for Janet to talk to you as we started our negotiations on what the plan means for pharmacy.  

Watch the webinar









		




			HMRC to withdraw guidance on Locum Pharmacist employment status
HM Revenue & Customs (HMRC) has announced plans to withdraw its occupational guidance regarding the employment status of Locum Pharmacists.
Please note that the HMRC’s Employment Status Manual (ESM) specific occupational guidance for Locum Pharmacists (ESM4270 and ESM2063) will be removed with effect from Friday 30th June 2023.

Find out more









		




			Dispensing and Supply Updates

Price Concessions  
We are still working with the Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) to agree further concessionary prices on other drugs reported to be unavailable at the stated May 2023 Drug Tariff price. We will publish a final update as soon as remaining lines are finalised by DHSC.

To ensure timely payment our members are reminded to consider the EPS 5-day window when submitting electronic claims.

Drug Tariff Watch - June 2023
The Drug Tariff Preface published monthly lists additions, deletions and other changes to products listed in the Drug Tariff. Read our summary of the changes coming into effect from 1st June 2023.

Read more
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				Community Pharmacy England
Address: 14 Hosier Lane, London EC1A 9LQ
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